
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Golfer <travler@comporium.net>

Greg Gregory <rhvolute@hotmail.com>
CC: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/15/2011 1:09:40 PM
Subject: RE: proposed meeting dates

Unfortunately we do have scheduling conflicts with Nov 5th and 19th.
Let's move forward with a luncheon for GOP leaders in the area and we will keep March 13th on her schedule to 
speak to the GOP Sun City club.
Please let me know about the luncheon date and venue so we can make sure it's on her schedule. 
Thank you, Katherine

From: Golfer [mailto:travler@comporium.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 3:55 PM
To: Greg Gregory; Veldran, Katherine
Cc: LeMoine, Leigh
Subject: proposed meeting dates

Katherine,
The Saturday dates are Nov 5th and 19th for a tailgater Breakfast. The Governor could arrive no later than 
8:30
AM.

I will coordinate the Luncheon with Senator Gregory and try to get back with you no later than early next 
week.

As I understand it if we can't get a Saturday date worked out then 13 March is reserved for the regular 
Republican Club meeting. Just an idea ,the March regular Republican Club meeting is so far out that we could 
go ahead with that meeting no matter what else we may decide to do. It would be very good for these folks 
up here, they really support the Governor here in Sun City. The more she is here the better as far as we are 
concerned, but we also understand we are not the only area in S.C. that would like to host the Governor 
Thanks,
Roger Summey
803 548 6074
803 487 3795
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